
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

‘He gives strength to the weary and increases the 

power of the weak.’ Isaiah 40:29 

 

Thank you for the continued support of so many in 

prayers, messages, phone calls and for those who 

have visited me too!  I have been really blessed by 

your kindness and love.   

I had an operation in December and am continuing 

to gain strength each day.  Recuperation will take 

some time but I am thankful to have the time!  After 

the operation I could not lift my camera and I could 

see so many beautiful images during the frosty spell 

but couldn’t take photos!  Using a phone is not the 

same. I have to admit I am becoming weary of this 

illness but I try as much as possible to be upbeat 

about it all!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The teachers who I am involved with in Zambia 

continue to do their work without complaining!  

The only complaint is that I am not there.  It is 

encouraging that we have many children 

attending our ECD centres as parents begin to 

have faith in learning through play.  It is incredible 

that with today’s technology I can be in touch 

with teachers in really rural areas of Zambia. 

I am incredibly grateful to Rev Sevatt Kabaghe our 

General Secretary in Zambia, and other 

colleagues for dealing with Early Childhood issues 

and also dealing with some personal stuff too 

while I am in Ireland.  

 

 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY 2023 

Prayer Points 

 Give thanks that Diane has had the operation, it 

was successful and she is well on the way to 

recovery.  Continue to pray for her physical well-

being as well as her mental well-being as she 

struggles with the weariness of it all. 

 Give thanks for the health personnel who are 

very supportive to Diane as she goes through 

this experience. 

 Pray for the teachers in Zambia that they may 

feel encouraged and have the confidence to 

teach the children through play, and also to 

teach them Christian principles. 

 


